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Mr Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Competition Authority 
Level 27, 145 Ann Street 
Brisbane QLD 4001 
 
Aurizon Network – FY20 Cross system Voting Draft Amending Access Undertaking 
 
24 September 2020 
 

Dear Charles, 

With reference to the Draft Amending Access Undertaking (DAAU) submitted by Aurizon 
Network on the 4th September 2020, Jellinbah Group wish to indicate our support of the 
proposed changes to the definition of End User Voting Rights (Coal System) and End User 
Voting Rights (Network) to account for Cross System Train Services (cl. 12.1). 
 
As a cross system Producer who is currently affected by the exclusion of End User Voting 
Rights, we support the proposed correction to the definition. 
 
Please accept this letter as a submission on the DAAU and we would welcome any 
participation as part of the consultation process by the QCA on this matter. 
 
Regards 

 

Mr Greg Chalmers 
Chief Executive Officer 
Jellinbah Resources Pty Ltd 


